CHRISTCHURCH CITY LIBRARIES: HALSWELL AND HORNBY

On behalf of the Libraries Unit, Roberta Maclean, Pam Fisher, and Hillary Renfrew were in attendance
to inform the Board of the activities and business of the Halswell and Hornby libraries over the past 12
months.

BOARD DISCUSSION

Members commented on the very successful activities of these two community libraries and identified
the need to match the services provided with the increase in residential development within the
catchments of these two libraries.

Members were advised that investigations were taking place for reviewing both facilities and their
locations, and this will be bought to the new Council in due course.

Members also took the opportunity to discuss the need for a library to serve the greater Riccarton
area.

The Board received the information.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


